City of Taylor, North Dakota
December 9, 2019 at 6:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens, Ray Fettig Travis Christensen, and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Paul and Sue Larsen, Ray Kaylor, Tim Kitzan and Pat Marx
The minutes of the November 11, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the Sit-N-Bull Liquor and Beer licenses for 2020, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Ray Kaylor with the Stark Cuonty Sheriff’s Department presented a patrol report.
Tim Kitzan inquired about snow removal.
Paul and Sue Larsen presented the City with a plumbing bill and asked for the City to pay part of it. 
A tree trimming service has been contacted and will be trimming trees. 
Ray Fettig moved to purchase 16 parcels from Stark County that had been abated, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Crack Seal is scheduled for the Spring of 2020.
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the purchase of a 406R Utility tractor from Gooseneck Implement, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
November financial report was approved as read.
Ray Fettig moved to approve December bills, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
	GENERAL
	8566
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8567
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8568
	MDU
	$160.24 

	
	8569
	Menards
	$166.04 

	
	8574
	Stark County
	$800.00 

	
	8575
	Paul Larsen
	$745.00 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8568
	MDU
	$96.84 

	
	8567
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8573
	Jurgens Operating
	$1,992.50 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	8568
	MDU
	$493.67 

	
	8570
	Keith Signs
	$3,418.00 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8568
	[bookmark: _GoBack]MDU
	$252.19 

	
	8571
	SW Water
	$1,987.00 

	
	8567
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8567
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8568
	MDU
	$156.60 



The next meeting date will be moved to Wednesday January 8, 2020 at 6:00pm. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 7:45 pm seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
